
Town of Hampton 

Board of Finance 

Special Meeting 

June 26, 2014 

8:15pm 

Hampton Town Hall Conference Room 

 

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 8:16 p.m. 

 

Members Present: Jeff Clermont, Nick Brown, Ed Adelman 

Alternates Present: Rheo Brouillard, Mike Higgins 

Members Absent: Dan Meade, Penny Newbury, Rick Matejka, Luciann Norton 

Staff and others present: Dayna McDermott-Arriola, substitute recording clerk, and residents. 

Chairman Clermont seated Rheo Brouillard and Mike Higgins. 

 

Citizen Comments: Violet Marquis apologized for interrupting the board discussion at the last meeting 

of the Board of Finance, as noted in the minutes of the June 10, 2014 meeting. 

 

2014-2015 Budget: As the Hampton Elementary School 2014-2015 Budget passed on a 257 – 233 vote, 

there was no need for discussion on this item. 

 

Set the Mil Rate:  

 

Motion: Rheo Brouillard, seconded by Mike Higgins, to set the mil rate at 29.73 for the fiscal year 2014-

2015. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Adjournment:  
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 8:19 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dayna McDermott Arriola 

Substitute Recording Clerk 

 


